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Welcome back for the 2023-2024 school year everyone! As
classes and sports start up again, FBLA is coming back for
another successful year. September is always a hectic month,
regardless of whether you are a student, member, or officer-
there are many responsibilities to take care of.  Here at
Monroe Woodbury, our main goal is to successfully advertise
FBLA to the student body through all the chaos the first
month of school brings.

Our new officer team has taken the initiative to inform and
prepare our new officers at an officer meeting over the
summer. We focused on creating an organized schedule to
split and assign work for the upcoming  year, in such that we
would work together as a team, not as individuals. In
particular, our Vice Presidents of POW will collaborate to
create presentations for each POW and lead workshops to
ensure that those POWs get sufficient submissions. Along
with that, we worked on a presentation for our introductory
meeting planned for September 13th, where we discussed
competitions and conferences that FBLA hold every year,
along with our weekly schedule for FBLA meetings. 

Our new officer team is excited for the new year, we have
exciting events coming up and can’t wait to meet our new
members!
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STATE AND CHAPTER OFFICERSSTATE AND CHAPTER OFFICERS
2023-2024 Chapter Officers

Shreya Girish- Chapter President

Ava Cherian- Chapter Vice President

Sanjita Raja- Chapter Secretary

Siddharth Ranganathan- Chapter Treasurer

Kashaf Jafry- Co-Vice President of POW

Pravin Jegan- Co-Vice President of POW

Anya Malhotra- Public Relations

Joanna Rodriguez- Chapter Reporter

Ella Cherian- State Officer Secretary

Swathi Sathiyamoorthy- Middle School Liason

2023-2024 State Officer
Diya Mangatt- State President



Upcoming events:Upcoming events:
Fall Blood Drive

We are excited to be
hosting another Blood
Drive on September 29th
at Monroe Woodbury High
school! Throughout the
school day, our FBLA
members help out during
free periods with creating
signs and posters, as well
as helping donors with
registration or restocking
snacks. We are hopeful to
get many donors from
Monroe Woodbury this
year!



Upcoming events:Upcoming events:
Fall District Meeting

This school year’s FDM will be
held at Monroe Woodbury

High School, where we will be
having Senator James Skoufis
as our guest speaker.  There
will be 3 Workshop sessions

throughout the meeting
withtopics ranging from How

to Begin a Business to
Parliamentary Procedure. We
will also we hosting a dinner
after the workshops and a
Battle of the Chapters. We

hope to have another
successful FDM and can’t wait

to see everyone there!


